RESOLUTION 15-86

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY OF PANAMA CITY
BEACH RELATED TO THE “TASTE OF THE BEACH?",
AUTHORIZING TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES ON
PORTIONS OF PIER PARK DRIVE AND SEA MONKEY
WAY ON FRIDAY, MAY 15, 2015, AND SATURDAY,
MAY 16, 2015, FOR THE EVENT.

WHEREAS, the Taste of the Beach (the “Event”) is scheduled on Saturday,
May 16, 2015, in Panama City Beach; and

WHEREAS, the Event necessitates careful traffic control and extraordinary
usage of certain sections of Pier Park Drive within the corporate limits of Panama
City Beach;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL of Panama
City Beach that during the hours of 10:00 P.M. on May 15, 2015 and 10:00 P.M. on
May 16, 2015, all traffic on Pier Park Drive from L.C. Hilton Jr Drive south to the
Longboard Way intersection and portions of Sea Monkey Way, be controlled in
accordance with the attached map which accompanies this Resolution to
accommodate the Event.

PASSED, APPROVED AND ADOPTED in regular session of the Panama City
Beach City Council this_23rd day of April, 2015.

ATTEST: fé : /

Jo S/»fith, Deputy City Clerk
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Jo Smith
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From: Michael.Kerrigan@simon.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 1:02 PM

To: Jo Smith

Subject: Pier Park Road Closure Request

Attachments: Taste of the Beach Street Closure.pdf

Hi Jo,

I hope that all is well with you.

Please see the attached road closure request to cover our Taste of the Beach event. Our special event paperwork will be
submitted tomorrow.

Please let me know if there is anything else that you need from me at this time.

Best Regards,

Michael Kerrigan
Director of Marketing and Business Development
Pier Park
<o
SIMON’

600 Pier Park Drive, Suite 125

Panama City Beach, FL 32413 USA

T 850.236.9974 M 850.238.2790 F 850.236.0681
Michael.Kerrigan@simon.com

SIMON.COM

The preceding email message (including any attachments) contains information that may be confidential, proprietary, privileged or constitute non-public
information. If you are not an intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system. Use,
dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this message by unintended recipients is prohibited.

From: Jo Smith <jsmith@pcbgov.com>

To: "Michael.Kerrigan@simon.com" <Michael.Kerrigan@simon.com>,
Date: 08/22/2014 01:00 PM

Subject: RE: FW: Pier Park - Road Closure Request

Good to go from here,
Sorry | was out until today, Michael-
Jo

Jo Smith

Executive Secretary to Mayor Gayle Oberst and City Manager Mario Gisbert
City of Panama City Beach, Florida

(850) 233-5100, ext 2230



